P 208.733.6900 F 208.733.6987 www.tfsd.org

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Idaho's English learners will be participating in the ACCESS assessment between **January 25, 2023** and **March 14th, 2023**. English learners take the ACCESS assessment each year to determine their level of English language proficiency and growth.

The ACCESS assessment can only be delivered in person.

Your student's performance on this assessment will not affect his or her grades. Please encourage your student to take the test seriously and do the best they can. The results of these tests will help our school make determinations regarding planning, instruction, and services to best support students.

If you have any questions, please contact the EL Teacher at your student's school.

Thank you,

Ryan Nesmith

Director of Federal Programs